
 

 

 

 

NOTICE NO.     282  /NOTICE/PRIN/2024     DATE: 09.12.2024 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify that Career Counselling and Placement Cell of Rani Birla Girls’ College is 

going to organise an “Awareness Programme on Financial Independence in collaboration with 

IQAC, Rani Birla Girls’ College” on 10th December, 2024 at 11 am in the college premises. 

All students are therefore directed to be present in the program. 
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